
 

On December 10, Mikayil Jabbarov, Minister of Education, received the newlyOn December 10, Mikayil Jabbarov, Minister of Education, received the newly
appointed Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Korea to theappointed Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Korea to the
Republic of Azerbaijan Kim Chang Gyu.Republic of Azerbaijan Kim Chang Gyu.

During the meeting, they discussed the issues of cooperation in the field ofDuring the meeting, they discussed the issues of cooperation in the field of
education and implementation of cooperation projects in the fields of higher education andeducation and implementation of cooperation projects in the fields of higher education and
initial vocational education.initial vocational education.

Mikayil Jabbarov underlined the importance of studying the experience of theMikayil Jabbarov underlined the importance of studying the experience of the
Republic of Korea for our country and the necessity of further development of cooperationRepublic of Korea for our country and the necessity of further development of cooperation
in the field of education.in the field of education.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1                               1 / 1

http://www.tcpdf.org
http://www.tcpdf.org

